
                                                                

     

                                                              

Dear members, 

It's some while, since we contacted you for the last time. 

We all know that the Covid-19, the worldwide epidemic is far from being over and that a 
new shutdown is possible at any time. We have to be careful, and respect the orders and, 
most important, respect each other. But we are aware that our members are yearning for 
more normal times and therefore for the starting of a few activities together. 

The committee was thinking of a reduced programme with coffee mornings and tea 
afternoons. We decided to meet at the 

Restaurant Piscine et Patinoire 
Rue des Mélèzes 2 

2300 La Chaux-de-Fonds 
The Restaurant has a big terrace and there is enough space to keep the distances prescribed 
by the law, i.e. 1.50 m between each person.  

Should the weather be bad, we could also sit inside. 

All meetings:                July    7, 2020 at 10:00 am for a coffee morning 
                                        July 14, 2020 at  2:30  pm for a tea afternoon 
               July  21, 2020 at 10:00 am for a coffee morning 
               July  28, 2020 at   2:30 pm for a tea afternoon 

                                       Aug.   4, 2020 at 10:00 am for a coffee morning 
                                       Aug. 11, 2020 at  2:30  pm for a tea afternoon 
                                       Aug. 18, 2020 at 10:00 am for a coffee morning 
                                       Aug. 25, 2020 at   2:30 pm for tea afternoon 

Towards the end of August we will decide if it is advisable to prepare a complete programme. 
All depends on the development of the Covid-19.  

Please be patient and take care of your health. 

       The committee of the English Club 

 


